Chris Costa

From: John Coleman <john.coleman2488@gmail.com> ,953.

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 1:40 PM Po,

To: Chris Costa 05 "
Subject: Re: Letter in Support of the Brine Chicken Coop on Columbia Ave 3

Hi Chris, | understand the meeting has been pushed to next month so 1 would like to resubmit this correspondence
submission. Thank you very much.

Dear Mr. Costa,

We are writing you in support of our neighbors, the Brine’s, and their chickens. We moved to Jamestown over a year ago
from out of state and the Brine’s have been nothing but wonderful welcoming our young family into the community and
introducing us to the best parts of Jamestown. We have all the confidence in their ability to maintain a sanitary and
productive chicken coop and we as a family have been eagerly awaiting the arrival of the chicks and later, their eggs.
There is no family who wishes to improve the quality of life for their neighbors more than the Brine’s and thus we
believe a chicken coop in their steward will only be accretive for the neighborhood. Further, we would be remiss to not
add that we decided Jamestown was where we wanted to live and raise our family after renting a small house near
Sheffield’'s cove one weekend, appreciating the charms of the island and, of all things, the chicken coop in the backyard.
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

John & Elizabeth Coleman

80 Columbia Ave, Jamestown
201-602-0354

On Wed, Sep 16, 2020 at 9:23 AM Chris Costa <ccosta@jamestownri.net> wrote:

John,

Correspondence submittal has expired. | would recommend that you log into the Zoom meeting on September 22 @
7pm and when Eric Brine’s case comes up the chairman (Richard Boren) will ask if anyone is in favor or apposed can
speak at that time.

Chris N. Costa
Jamestown

Building/Zoning Official



